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RESPONSE TO REVIEWERS 

 

September 2, 2013 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I would like to thank you for reviewing our manuscript. The reviewers’ comments about our 

manuscript have been considered and suggested revisions were made.  

 

Title: Dysphagia in rheumatological disorders ID(00505835) 

 

Author: Sibel Eyigor, MD 

 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Rheumatology  

 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 4894 

 

The manuscript was improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1. Format was updated. 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. 

3. References were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Rheumatology  

Sincerely yours, 

 

Sibel Eyigor, MD 

Associate Prof. 

Ege University Medical Faculty Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation Department  
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